Wargrave Church of England Primary School

Newsletter

Friday 6th September 2019

It was lovely to see everyone return to school on Wednesday looking smart and ready for the new year ahead. We would also like to welcome our brand new Nursery & Reception children to Wargrave and look forward to lots of lovely learning this year.

The Book People Book Bus



On Monday 9th September, The Book Bus will be visiting Wargrave Primary School. On the day, the bus will arrive between 8-830am. This will give parents/carers the chance to visit the bus in order to purchase books - at unbeatable prices. It will stay on the premises until about 4.30pm, in case this time is more suitable. Throughout the day, each class will be allocated a timeslot to visit the bus to buy a book/books for themselves. If you would like your child to be able to buy a book on this special day, then it has been suggested that approximately £5 be sent to school with your child in a named, secure envelope/money wallet. We are REALLY looking forward to this exciting event!

Weekly Superhero Awards		<u>s</u>
Building Learning Power Winners		
Name	Class	Power Awarded
Jack P	Y1LK	Reflectiveness
Theo R	Y1RC	Reflectiveness
Daisy A	Y2NT	Resourcefulness
Autumn L	Y2J5	Resilience
Oliver C	Y3AS	Resilience
Jude B	Y3MS	Resilience
Scarlett P	Y4LY	Resilience
Sophie B	Y4AM	Resilience
Chloe J	Y5EB	Resilience
Dixie M	Y5AA	Resilience
Paige L	Y6AK	Reciprocity
Mylie S	У6СН	Resilience

Well Done

Everyone here at Wargrave would like to wish Matilda from Year 4 a great big well done. She has raised a fantastic £158.55 for Claire's House Hospice and donated 22cm of her hair to the Little Princess' Trust. Well done Matilda!!

Many thanks for your ongoing support.

Wargrave Church of England Primary School

Cash4Coins

Don't forget to donate all your loose change from

fundraising.



your Summer Holidays. FOREIGN COINS OR NOTES OLD BRITISH/IRISH CURRENCY FARTHINGS TO OLD 50 PENCE.



OLD, OBSOLETE OR CURRENT **CURRENCY** This is running until the middle of September Thanks for your continued support with our

Meet The Teacher Meetings

Year 1 & Year 2 - Tuesday 10th September Year 3 & Year 4 - Wednesday 11th September Year 5 & Year 6 - Thursday 12th September

All the above meetings are held at 5pm. We look forward to seeing you all then.



Tea & Tissues

Parents/Carers of Nursery & Reception children are invited into school on Wednesday 11th Sept 9am-9.45 to enjoy a cuppa and meet other nursery/reception parents, Ms Epstein Deputy Head, Mrs Dove Business Manager & Mrs Roblin from Nurture to answer any questions you may have. We look forward to seeing you all there on Wednesday.

Dinner Money Increase

Quick reminder that dinner money has increased as of 1st September. This is now £2.40 per day,£12 per full week.

Flu Vaccinations Rec - Y6

Letters regarding the flu vaccinations in school will be coming home over the next few days. These are information sheets and also consent forms which will need returning to school before 20th Sept. The date the vaccinations are taking place is Thursday 17th October. Please ensure you return the consent forms ASAP even if you DO NOT wish your child to have the vaccine. Please note this is only for Rec -Y6 children.

School Uniform

It was lovely to see the children looking so smart in their uniforms as we start a brand new school year. Can we please take this opportunity to reiterate our school uniform, which is as follows:

Grey Pants/Skirts White Shirt (Polo Shirts only for Nursery &

Navy Blue Cardigan/Sweatshirt School Tie (Not needed for Nursery & Rec) Black School Shoes (Not Trainers) Navy Hair Bobbles/Bows (No Bright colours please)

Thank you for your co-operation.

Many thanks for your ongoing support.

01744 678720 www.wargraveprimary.org.uk Follow us on Facebook 🚭